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AILA/AIC Letter to Secretary Napolitano on DHS' Use of
Prosecutorial Discretion

Released on Wed, Apr 06, 2011

AILA and AIC submitted a letter [1] to DHS Secretary Janet Napolitano expressing concerns and
offering assistance and perspective with respect to implementing a well-balanced policy on the
exercise of prosecutorial discretion.
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